
Summer  1   Year 2

Reading Writing Maths

Science Computing Geography

PE

Art Music Jigsaw

World Religion

We will learn...
RWInc 
Infering, making
predictions and
summarising books. 

Write free verse poem 
Write our own ‘overcoming
a challenge’ stories. 
Develop and use noun
phrases, alliteration nd
similes

Time
Position and direction 
Multiplication and
division

Create a rhythm pattern
Use a computer to
experiment with pitch
Refine my musical pattern
on a computer

We will be exploring big
questions. 

 We will be playing games
that involve compete &
cooperate

Explore the theme,
‘Relationships’.

Listen to and appraise
examples of music.

Animals, including
humans, have offspring
which grow into adults 
Describe the basic needs
of animals, including
humans, for survival 

Know and compare 2
small areas of UK (Hull)
and a contrasting non-
European country (Sierra
Leone) using
geographical similarities
and differences

Design and create a
Amy Johnson moth
using pattern, line
and texture


